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Forward Testing: Forward testing will occur this month for all three middle school grade levels. 
Questions have been removed from the test this year in order to shorten the amount of time 
required for completion.  Current Tomahawk Virtual School students will be scheduled to take 
the test on Fridays in April.

Summer Learning: We will be offering a summer learning opportunity in the areas of reading 
and math beginning Monday, June 7 and concluding on Friday, June 25.  I currently have two 
staff members who have committed to run the programs. Families of students who have been 
identified as needing additional support will receive a recommendation letter in the coming 
weeks.

Forensics: 28 students participated in the level 2 competition.  21 students received
“excellence” honors and the remaining 7 received “merit” honors.  Details are provided in this 
month's Hatchet Highlights newsletter that is linked at the bottom of this report  We are very 
proud of these students and coaches for all their hard work and a job well done representing 
TMS!

MS Spring Athletics: Track will be offered this spring, and will begin on April 12.

April edition of Hatchet Highlights

https://www.smore.com/tc6ms-tms-hatchet-highlights

